
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Mayor 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

FROM: Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor ~ 
DATE: June 1, 2018 

RE: Alternate Appointment to the Alaska Liquefied Natural Gosline Project 
Advisory Committee 

Please be advised tltlat I hereby appoint Ms. Elizabeth Appleby as an "Alternate 
"Member to the Alaska Liquefied Natural Gosline Project Advisory Committee of 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough. 

Thank you. 


